M.

COPY,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
0y, Fenchurchv Btrect, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURES
7th July, 1936.

Dear Sirs,

I enclose herewlith a copy of a letter which has
been addressed to the Oertz International Rudder Co. regerding
the approval of a plan for lessrs. Bartram & Sons' los. 282/3,
together with & copy of the plan referred to thereln.

i am, Dear Sirs,

Yours fsithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

SUNDERLAKD.
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